
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of Emergency Management 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor (j 

FROM: Dan Nelson, Senior Manager - OEM DN 

DATE: August 20, 2020 

RE: Resolution 2020- O<oO, Extending the Disaster Emergency Declaration for 
the Kenai Peninsula Borough Issued Due to the Current and Expected 
Imminent Impacts of the COVID-19 Pandemic to December 30, 2020 
{Mayor) 

The administration requests that the assembly extend the disaster declaration to 
December 30, 2020. The disaster declaration indicates that ongoing response 
and recovery is still proceeding due to the developing nature of the pandemic. 
The declaration allows the administration to provide assistance to cities and 
communities with resources and other technical needs. 

Extending until the end of the calendar year will give time to monitor and respond 
to continuing guidance and changes from the state and federal governments. 

Your consideration is appreciated . 


